
NEWSLETTER 
JUNE 2023


………………………………………………………


SPRING CONCERT SERIES 

……………………………………………….


STUDIO CLOSED 

The studio will be closed the week of 
June 5 - June 10 (as the “down week 
after a show”).


……………………………………………….


SEMESTER FEE 

………………………………………………………


SHOW SUCCESS!!! 
We are extremely proud of the students who 
participated in the Prete Plaza Show.  


And for many it was their 1st time. 


Great job!!! 
………………………………………………………


PAYMENT OPTIONS 

Zelle

(Preferred method)


512-289-2790


Venmo

@payrrdrums


…………………………………………………………


Happy drumming…. : )

“Mr Ed”


bangrrd@gmail.com


